
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 13 
December 2018 

   

Question (1) Is it the case that children living on Council school bus 

routes, not normally eligible for home to school transport, 

have recently been barred from taking up empty seats on 

school buses? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the reason for any change in school busing policy 

and how was this change considered and approved? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has there been any assessment of the environmental 

impact from the increase in car journeys to and from school 

as a result of empty seats on school buses not being filled? 

Answer (3)  
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